
 
18 December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Kimichi Symphony Orchestra (KSO) – Friday 12 January 2024 

 
We are delighted to inform you that the Kimichi Symphony Orchestra will once again be bringing the full 

orchestra to Waverley School to rehearse for one of their upcoming concerts.  

This year’s performance is titled ‘Screen Magic’ and will include music from TV, Movies and Games.  

The rehearsal will take place on Friday 12 January 2024 between the hours of 7pm and 10pm and the KSO 
have extended a warm invitation to students, parents and carers from Waverley School and Waverley 
Studio College to attend. 
 
There is no cost to watch this rehearsal and it will be a wonderful opportunity to see and hear a full live 
orchestra with an array of talented musicians playing some popular musical soundtracks. 
 
There will also be opportunities to speak to the musicians and the conductor and to ask any questions 
about the orchestra, the music being played and the instruments.  
 
There is no obligation to stay for the whole rehearsal, however if you, your child or any of your family 
members have an interest in music, this will be a fantastic opportunity to see a live orchestra. 
 
Further information about the Kimichi Symphony Orchestra can be found by clicking on the following link.  
https://kimichischool.co.uk/kimichi-symphony-orchestra/ 
 
We look forward to welcoming the Kimichi Symphony Orchestra to Waverley School on Friday 12 January 
to gain a close-up experience of a symphony orchestra and to enjoy another very special evening of 
entertainment. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

  

  

Sukhbir Farar 
Executive Principal                             

Jacq Kler 
Principal  
Waverley Studio 
College 

Satnam Dosanjh 
Principal  
Waverley School -
Primary 

Hugh Derry 
Principal 
Waverley School – 
Secondary & Sixth Form 
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